September 1, 2022

Marco Santamaria Elected to Board of New Mexico Hispanic Bar Association

Congratulations to Marco Santamaria, one of our Registered Patent Attorneys with
Peacock Law, who was elected to the board of the New Mexico Hispanic Bar Association
(NMHBA). The NMHBA is a professional organization of Hispanic attorneys in New Mexico
focused on providing financial support to law students and increasing diversity in the legal
field.

Marco specializes in patent prosecution in the chemical, biological, metallurgical, and
mechanical arts. In addition to being registered before the U.S. Patent & Trademark Office,
he is a licensed attorney in Arizona, Colorado, District of Columbia, New Mexico, Texas,
and Washington. Marco graduated cum laude with his J.D. from the University of New
Mexico School of Law and holds Bachelor’s and Master’s degrees in Bioengineering from
the University of California, San Diego, and is a patented inventor.

At Peacock Law, we support and encourage our professionals to contribute to their
communities. As a National Association of Minority and Women Owned Law Firms
(NAMWOLF) certified law firm, we value diversity, equity, and inclusion in our practice. We
are extremely proud of Marco for his election to the NMHBA board!



